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Appendix 121 to 

THE HISTORY OF SCOUTING IN SOUTH GEORGIA 
(Appendix Updated on:  December 23, 2020) 

 

Camp Patten Photos 
 

 
 

Picture from December 1965 showing the presentation of the deed to   
Camp Patten to the council. Shown are Lawson Leo Patten, John Holland, Scout Executive, 

and Colonel Vincent Miles, Council President.  (L to R) 
 

Photo is from the book Roots, Rocks, and Recollections by Ms. Nell Patten Roquemore.
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CAMP PATTEN 
TAKEN AT THE SPRING 2015 WITHLACOOCHEE ORDEAL
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 MISCELLANEOUS PHOTOS 
 

 
 

The chapel was an A-frame open construction with a simple altar and several rows of plain log pews.  
It was named in memorial of Margaret Miller who had died in 1969. 
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